
14 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following our visit to Wentworth Woodhouse on Monday, each child has been allocated 2 
tickets (1 child + 1 adult) to watch a performance of the Wentworth Polka by the Sheffield 
Philharmonic Orchestra as well as to hear the poetry the children created on Monday being 
performed. 
 
There are two performances on Saturday 6 July, either 2.00 - 3.00 pm or 4.00 - 5.00 pm 
  
If you would like book your two free tickets, please email spoticketing@gmail.com with your 
requested performance time stating your name and child’s name as well as our school’s 
name.  Your tickets will then be emailed to you. 
 
You have until 9.00 pm on Friday 28 June to submit your request for tickets. 
  
Below are some links to the event if you would like any further information (don’t worry 
that it says sold out, the company have held back tickets for us).  
  
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/sheffieldphilharmonicorchestra/1204914?ref=spoweb
site 
 
https://wentworthwoodhouse.org.uk/whats-on/music-in-the-marble-saloon/ 
  
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Bower and Mrs Carr.  
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